IRLAM AND CADISHEAD COMMUNITY COMMITTEE – MATTERS ARISING FROM MEETING HELD ON 24th JULY, 2008

	ITEM AND MINUTE NO.
	ACTION REQUIRED
	RESPONSIBLE OFFICER
	UPDATE



	23(a) - Park, Highbury Avenue
	· THAT the Parks Development Officer be asked to co-ordinate a meeting involving key representatives involved with the park, to consider the most effective ways to address concerns.
	S. Jones
	The matter was considered by the Political Executive at their meeting held on 18th August, 2008, and agreed that   - the Parks Development Officer would write to all residents, outlining actions taken to address concerns raised and provide information about the monitoring period. 
- the Neighbourhood Manager contact Environment Services to ascertain the feasibility of their Officers locking the gates to the park at an appropriate time. 

	23(c) - Traffic Congestion
	· THAT an update on the progress of the traffic calming scheme be provided at the next meeting.

	T. Patel
	Trupti Patel wished to inform the Committee that an objection to the scheme had been received, which would have to be resolved before the scheme could be progressed. 

	23(d) - Number 22 Bus Service
	· THAT GMPTE be contacted to ascertain the feasibility of establishing the suggested bus route
	R. Bridge
	Enquiries made and response received.

See Annex – A
Letter sent on behalf of Community Committee to First Manchester, no response has been received. 

	25 - Salford Radio
	· THAT members of the Community Committee check if they could receive a signal from Salford Radio Station and report back at the next meeting.
	ALL members of the Community Committee.
	


